
May 23, 2002 

Missouri Public Service Commission 
Attn: Secretary of the Commission 
200 Madison Street, Suite 100 
P. 0. Box 360 
Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360 

RE: Prices of UNE Services, Case No. TO-2002-397 

Dear Secretary: 

This letter is to notify the Commission and parties of record that McLeodUSA 
Telecom Services, Inc., will not be filing an Initial Brief in Case No. TO-2002-397 on the 
isues outlined in the Commission’s Notice Regarding Filing issued May 2, 2002. An 
original and eight copies of this letter are provided for the Commission’s records, and 
an electronic copy of this letter is being provided to Regulatory Law Judge Ruth. 
McLeodUSA reserves the right to file a reply brief in this matter. 

Thank you for your assistance in processing this filing. Copies are being served 
on the General Counsel, Public Counsel and counsel for all parties of record in the 
case, as shown on the attached service list both by mail/hand delivery service methods 
and via email. Please contact me at 634-8109 if there are any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Parties of Record 
General Counsel 
Public Counsel 
Bradley R. Kruse 




